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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 Recently we were notified by the New Jersey Department of Education that the 2021 New Jersey Student 

Learning Assessments in English, Mathematics, and Science have been cancelled.  Instead, the Start Strong 

Assessment will be administered in the Fall of 2021.  ACCESS for ELLs assessments (given to our ESL students) 

and Dynamic Learning Maps assessments (given to students who’s IEP’s indicate they will take the DLM) will still 

be administered this spring.   

 If you have any questions about state assessments, please feel free to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Tara Micciulla 
Director of Elementary and Secondary Education 

 

 


